
                      

November 2017 

1. Welcome 

Miss Bonsor welcomed everyone. Apologies -  Denise Smith 

 

2. Structure of PTA 

As Amanda Wilkinson has resigned as chair person, Miss Bonsor mentioned 

that we were going to need a new chairperson for the PTA and a secretary. 

Miss Bonsor thanked Amanda for her valuable support as chairperson. Please 

have a think and let me know if you fancy it. Julie Squire has kindly offered 

to stay on as treasurer.  

 

3. Donations to school trips and events 

School has sent through a request for financial support for various trips and 

events that have happened. PTA approved this money. Julie Squire to write a 

cheque to school to cover the amount listed in the letter from Mrs Hicks. 

 

4. Requests for funding 

Mrs Sharratt has requested money to buy a thermometer to have in the 

office so that she can check whether children have a temperature before 

phoning parents. PTA approved the funding – Mrs Sharratt to order one. 

 

School has requested that the PTA provide Christmas Trees for the festive 

seasons. Fiona and Sarah have offered to price up and sort the trees for us. 

 

5. Events 

PTA Christmas party night – Tuesday 12th Dec – Davey Dee booked. PTA to 

provide a drink/crisps and sweets. 

Carols by Candlelight – Thursday 14th Dec – 6pm – 7pm. Choir to sing 

Christmas carols. £1 entry per person. Parents offered to help set up – 

gratefully received!  

Parents requested a Christmas craft afternoon – Miss Bonsor to speak to 

staff and let everyone know. 

 

Film night-  end of January - £1 per child entry. Easter bingo night. Bag tags. 

Next meeting – January 2017 


